
NOTICE
We are glad to inform all the newly admitted students of Samaguri College for

the Session 2020-21 that the College is going to organise The Student
Induction Programme on 20/10/2020 maintaining  social distance. Students

are cordially requested to grace the occasion and be a part of Samaguri College.
Thanking you,

Dr. Luna Moni Borah
Principal, Samaguri College

Minakhi Goswami
Coordinator, Student Induction Programme

Venue : College Premise
Time : 11.00 a.m.

N.B.: Wearing of mask is mandatory.


